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To: 

Entertainment Licensing 
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Musson, Martyn 

APPENDIX F

Subject: PREM/05110/001 I The Caribbean Cricket Club I Public Objection 

From: 
Sent: 11 May 2023 9:48 PM 

To: Entertainment Licensing <Entertainment.Licen@leeds.gov.uk> 

Subject: The Caribbean cricket club, Scott Hall Road, Leeds, LS7 2HH 

Dear licensing officer 

I'm writing this email to oppose on issuing entertainment licence for The Caribbean cricket club, Scott Hall Road, 

Leeds, LS7 2HH, to operate as a night club, selling alcohol and playing loud music at night till 2am. 

This is not acceptable and unfair for our family and children . We are resident of Scott Hall Avenue, our children 

couldn't sleep at night with loud music and drunken people noises. 

So we strongly oppose for this licence to be granted (as attached) 

Thank you 
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From:
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: objection
Date: 31 May 2023 18:34:34

Objection of licensing to the Caribbean cricket club, Scott Hall Road Leeds LS7 2HH.
 
I would like to object to section 17 of part 3 of the Licensing Act for the above named applicant .
 
My reasons for objecting are as follows:
 
They already play loud music till way past midnight.
 
There are elderly residents and young families very near the cricket club and some children need
special care.
 
I personally work in the care sector and leave my home at about  so I need my sleep.
 
When they first started the cricket club, they only had a small pavilion which was perfect. Now
they basically want a night club.
 
I am personally tired and fed up with all the loud music with cars revving their engines and
sounding their horn  all the time.
 
I can't even sit in peace in my garden because of the noise  and granting this licence will only
make things worse. It is the worst idea I have seen granting a late night licence when there are
houses just yards away its absolute madness.
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From:
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: License extension Carribean Cricket Club Scott Hall
Date: 02 June 2023 11:00:11

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at

To whom it may concern,

I wish to make an objection against granting the Carribean Cricket Club
a further extension on their License on Friday and Saturday nights until
2 am, they already have a late night extension that causes a lot of
noise and disruption at weekends.

I am a resident on  which has many families with young
children and elderly people living on it, the Club is only fifty yards
behind the houses has no sound proofing and the members party outside
it, I have only just found out about this so I imagine there are
probably a lot of other residents on the street who are totally unaware
of the application due to the way it has been posted. If granted the
noise and disruption will last until between 3 and 4 am in the morning
which is unfair to the people living on the Avenue, I am not a party
pooper but it is supposed to be a Cricket Club. Thank you for your
attention.

Kind Regards,
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